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Bank Alfalah

The Way Forward

Important Notice

Dear Customer,

In compliance with recent directives from the Government for the safety of all, we are operating
with reduced staff strength. This may affect service turnaround time in some areas. Thank you
for your understanding in implementing COVID - 19 precautionary measures.
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